CITY COUNCIL

Hon. Paul D. Lépez
Councilman, District Three

July 3, 2012

Molly Urbina, Interim Manager
Community Planning and Development
201 West Colfax Avenue, Department 205
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Ms. Urbina;

Please initiate an Official Map Amendment to rezone three properties located at 1200, 1214 and
1220 Grove Street in City Council District 3. I'm requesting that the zoning of the three
properties be changed from the OS-A zone district to the E-TU-B zone district. | request this
rezoning to return these properties to a residential zone district from an open space/city park
zone district. This requested action will correct a mapping error that occurred during the 2010
citywide rezoning.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about this request.

Sincerely, /j
— _Jil -

Paul Lopez, City Councilman
District 3
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